
 COUNTY OF SANTA BARBARA 
BOARD OF SUPERVISORS 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
Tuesday, June 6, 2023  

In the Board of Supervisors’ Hearing Room 
105 E. Anapamu St, 4th Floor, Santa Barbara, CA   

The meeting starts at 9:00 a.m. 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that on Tuesday, June 6, 2023, the Santa Barbara County Board of Supervisors will hold a public hearing 
to consider the Proposed Fee Ordinances for the Issuance of Permits for, and Related Supervision of, Encroachments and 
Excavations in County Road Right of Way Public Works Transportation Division, All Supervisorial Districts.  
 
This item is to consider adjusting permit fees to streamline the process and recover costs in conformance with Board policy approved 
March 14, 2023. Updated fees reflect the impacts of inflation, other cost increases, and changes to service structure. The fees for the 
Public Works Transportation Division have not been studied or modified since 2007. 
 
For current methods of public participation for the meeting of June 6, 2023, please see page two (2) of the posted Agenda. The posted 
agenda will be available on Thursday prior to the above referenced meeting for a more specific time for this item. However, the order of 
the agenda may be rearranged or the item may be continued. 
 
Please see the posted agenda and staff reports available on the Thursday prior to the meeting at 
http://santabarbara.legistar.com/Calendar.aspx under the hearing date or contact the Clerk of the Board at (805) 568-2240 for 
alternative options. 
 
In compliance with the Americans with Disabilities Act, if you need special assistance to participate in this meeting, please contact the 
Clerk of the Board of Supervisors by 4:00 PM on Friday before the Board meeting. For information about these services please contact 
the Clerk of the Board at (805) 568-2240. 
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